
Principal Email OCTOBER 30, 2020 

 

Good afternoon parents and guardians,  

 

A big thank you for your participation in our first ever virtual Meet the 

Staff event. Thank you for submitting your feedback, much appreciated!  

Progress reports will be available electronically on November 20th. 

More information will be shared as we get closer to the date. 

Parent-Teacher interviews (one-on-one) will take place on November 

26th after school hours. More information will be shared at a later date. 

We have noticed an increase in students not respecting physical 

distancing during recess. We continue to support our students, 

proactively and as needed, by reminding them of our safety protocols, 

and appreciate your support at home as well. Though masking outdoors 

is not mandatory for students, we strongly encourage it. 

 

If you have a student returning to school after a Covid test, or have an 

attestation letter to share with us, please email it 

to knoxstudentabsence@ocdsb.ca 

 

Though there will be a different feel to Halloween this year, our students 

seemed thrilled to enjoy dressing up today and the excitement could be 

felt all around the school! Thank you for sending your children in 

Covid-friendly costumes! 

 

Our next KCSC (Knoxdale Community School Council) will take place 

via Google Meet on Thursday November 5th, 7pm. A Google Meet 

invite will be shared via email. Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

On behalf of the Knoxdale team,  

Have a great weekend! 
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